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Dear ……..
Re: Name of Child/ren and DOB
I am writing to confirm Wiltshire Council’s decision to end the pre-proceedings process in respect of your child/ren. This decision has been made because I am satisfied that the risks to your child/ren have now reduced. I feel that the risks have reduced as a result of the following;
(These will be specific to your case but should reflect the actions agreed during the initial pre-proceedings meeting)
· You have meaningfully engaged with the Freedom Programme and there have been no further concerns in respect of domestic abuse;

· You have successfully engaged with Turning Point and there have been no further concerns in respect of substance misuse;

· The concerns about the basic care that you provide to your child/ren has improved;
· The concerns in regard to your home conditions have improved significantly;
· You have followed the Circles of Safety plan agreed at the initial meeting; 
· We have been able to access the support provided to you by your family/friend network and I consider this support to be helpful in terms of keeping your child/ren safe. 
It is very positive that as a result of your engagement in the pre-proceedings process, your child/ren have clearly benefited. For example, outline evidence of the positive impact on the child/ren i.e., your child’s attendance at nursery/school has improved and they are engaged with learning; your child has been taken to all of the arranged health appointments and their health has improved; your child now has a routine; your child presents as happier and has told the Social Worker that they feel safe at home.  
While acknowledging the very positive progress that you have made, your child/ren will remain subject to a Child Protection plan so that we can support and monitor their well-being and ensure that you continue to be appropriately supported in terms of the progress that has been made. It is important that you continue to engage with the professionals supporting your family, as you have done throughout the pre-proceedings process. 

You may also wish to add in what action would be taken if any of the previous concerns re-emerged and any immediate action that would be taken in a particular circumstance i.e., if the parent permitted a perpetrator of harm to return.
I would like to thank you for your positive engagement in the pre-proceedings process and wish you and your child/ren the very best. 
Yours sincerely

NAME
Team Manager
